
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

April 27, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro, Chair  The Honorable Kay Granger, Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee  House Appropriations Committee 
Washington, DC 20515   Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 

I am requesting funding for Maryland Early Childhood Education Program in Southern 
Maryland in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Kennedy Krieger 
Institute, located at 707 N Broadway, Baltimore, MD 21205. The funding would be used for 
bringing a multi-disciplinary approach in a highly structured environment that meets the 
academic, communication, social, behavioral and medical needs of students with complex 
disabilities to a location in Southern Maryland. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 
     Sincerely , 

 
STENY H. HOYER 
Member of Congress 

 


